
Religious Education classes follow the Sunday 

4:00PM Mass and go until 5:45PM.  If you have not 

registered your children please stop by the office 

to do so.   
 

The adult Faith Formation class meets on 

Tuesdays at 1:30 in the rectory.  All are 

welcome, come and join in learning more 

about our faith.  If you have any questions 

please contact the parish office.  Our hours 

are 9 to 1 Monday through Friday. 

Jonathan and Shane Cunningham have stepped 

up and will lead our Youth Group!!!!  Thank You.  

We will be starting up soon so watch the bulletin 

for more information.  In the meantime you can 

register your youth by stopping by or calling the 

parish office. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
November 15, 2018 

Dawn Coles and Ann Kniesel 

will be having a training for 

Extraordinary Ministers of 

Holy Communion on 

December 2, 2018 following Mass.  If you are 

currently serving or are interested in serving the 

Lord in this sacrament, please contact Dawn at 

the office. 

On behalf of the Oregon Knights of Columbus, I wish to extend sincere 
appreciation for the great effort Brother Knights across the State did 
during the initial signature signing which eventually evolved to be a 
Measure of the recent State Ballot and for their on-going promotion of 
Ballot Measure 106 till the end. 
 

I am disappointed that the Oregon voting population don't share the 
same moral values we do or perhaps they don't really believe/understand 
that their tax dollars are used for this topic. 
 

This outcome sort of coincides with what KC Supreme Knight Carl 
Anderson mentioned to me during our recent State Deputy Mid-Year 
Meeting this past weekend when I mentioned that Oregon has the the 
great title as the "most un-churched state" in the union:  "You folks are 
still like missionaries in new area" he said.  
 

As Knights we will continue our emphasis and efforts for Catholic 
Christian Values regarding life issues.   Currently 5 new ultrasound sound 
machines have been placed in 4 areas during the past 13 months and it 
appears another area has interest in having one.    (New machines in 
Bend, Medford, Canby area and 2 at the Hope PRC in Salem.)  Perhaps 
some day soon, these machine will be the primary option considered by 
the person with the unexpected or unwanted pregnancies, that abortions 
won't exist.!! 
 

Continue to trust in The Lord that all the efforts extended to have this 
Measure 106 on the ballot was not in vain.  God Bless, and Vivat Jesus' 
Fraternally,    
 
Francis Mohr, State Deputy 
Oregon Knights of Columbus 
       "Come Holy Spirit"       

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a 

fun-filled afternoon.  See you then! 

OFFICE & FOOD BANK WILL BE 

CLOSED MONDAY NOV. 12, 2018 

 

This Photo by 
 

We thank you for 

your service! 

This Sunday! 

http://greedygooddoers.wikidot.com/we-ll-do-our-bit

